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Summer camps are coming soon.  We will be gathering at Manton Christian
Camp 9528 E. 16th Road Manton, MI.  Children’s camp is July 30-August 3.
Family and teen camps are August 5-10.  Cost and age information and
applications for children and teen camps are available on the website
(www.nmdnaz.org).  
Our camp evangelist this year is Dr. Carl Leth, former chair of the School of
Theology at ONU.  Please be praying for these special days and if you would
like to be involved with camp ministry please contact Brandon Metzger, 989-
948-2806 (children’s camp) or Jeremy Gomez, 989-386-3381 (teen camp).
Richard Wadsworth is our camp coordinator.  Contact him at 616-485-2771
to reserve campsites or cabins. We have special family activities planned
throughout the week and we are looking forward to a great time together.  
 

Sunday: S’mores & Campfire Tunes
Monday: Carnival
Tuesday: Movie Night
Wednesday: Water Day
Friday: Amazing Race Glow Tag
 

District Website
 

Heather Strom is doing a great job with the district website.  You can access
important information regarding what’s happening on the district at
www.nmdnaz.org.  Churches may announce special upcoming activities at
NMD Church News.  Rev. Ann Salyer is our district prayer coordinator. 
Read and submit prayer requests at the Prayer Page.  Read Rev. Gilmore’s
latest blog post at www.nmdnaz.org/blog.  Also, Heather has graciously
offered to help churches to set up a church website.  If interested, you may
contact her at stromheather@gmail.com.  Make sure you stay updated and
connected by visiting the website frequently!

 

• NYI Guatemala Mission Trip - July 2018
• Kid’s Camp - July 30 - Aug. 3 - Manton CC
• Family Camp - Aug. 5-10 - Manton CC;

Evangelist/ Bible Teacher: Dr. Carl Leth

•   Men’s Retreat - Sept. 14-15,
  Lost Valley Bible Camp, Gaylord

•   Women’s Retreat - Oct. 12-13, Lakeside Resort &
  Conference Center, Houghton Lake

•   Ministry Team Retreat - Nov. 9-11, Frankenmuth
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